
Kirby Burns
Blue Hill
LD 886
Regarding Legislative Document 886:
Dear 132nd Maine Legislators,
In your position guiding decisions relevant to the health and welfare of your 
constituents, I submit to you the following opinion:
Regarding §1598-A. the medication abortions’ definitions and provisions delineated 
in Sec.1 #2 A.,B,C (1,2,3,&4) requiring a health care professional to oversee and 
advise one seeking a medical abortion should be approved!
The loosening restrictions on the chemical abortion drugs mifepristone and 
misoprotosol and their broadened availability orchestrated by the FDA in the past has 
led to a rise in medication abortions in clinics across the U.S..  The two-drug protocol 
slowly starves a baby in the womb to death over one to two days and then induces 
labor and causes severe cramping, contractions, and bleeding to expel the baby from 
the womb. Medical supervision and oversight of this process should be the minimum 
care attended to anyone undergoing this physical, mental, emotional and spiritual trial
in the upheaval of this life-ending procedure!
Psalm 139:13-14  English Standard Version
"For you formed my inward parts; you knitted me together in my mother's womb.  I 
praise you (God), for I am fearfully and wonderfully made. Wonderful are your 
works; my soul knows it very well."
Each soul, created in God’s image, deserves the support and loving care of wise and 
experienced counsel afforded in the provision of the content of Legislative Document 
886.  
 
Sincerely,
Kirby Burns,  Blue Hill


